Mark Nielson

In Section 5 (page 8) there is a statement that "...water right permits are not eligible for donation to
the TWRP..." Nothing in RCW 90.42.080 precludes donating a portion of a permit. While Ecology
does not like to admit it, there is such a thing as a perfected water right permit. In the WAC 508-14
area we have about 300 perfected water right permits. These should not be precluded from the
TWRP.



